
 

----Original Message---- 

From: XXX@YYY.ZZZ 

Sent: Fri, Dec 21, 2012 at 10:35 PM  

TO: Managing Editor 

Subject: Re: Request for final decision for manuscript number 2012 PRRI 2399 

 

 

Dear ZZZ, 

  

Since the manuscript still has a large overlap with a paper the author submitted for publication 

somewhere else,  I suggest not to accept the manuscript for publication in PRRI in the current 

form.   

  

Best, 

  

XXX YYY 

 

Note: Modification was done in this email ONLY to hide the identity.  

 


